
TORUS SPHERE

The TORUS SPHERE connects 
the high energies of reality with the 
rhythms of the here and now.
It purifies one’s own energies of all 
ethereal levels, brings into harmony 
with the flow of life and thus to one’s 
own being. Thereby it supports in the 
transformation of the collective.

Each individual has his own torus 
field, the origin of which lies in 
the center of his heart. The TORUS 
SPHERE reinforces this energy field, 
which flows in a toroidal shape, and 
at the same time connects with the 
energy of METATRON.

Holding the TORUS SPHERE in our 
hands, we are guided to our center 
and this is always associated with a 
frequency shift.

ELYMARA crystals illuminate the 
individual light-essences of every 
person. The effects of these light 
crystals are versatile therefore we 
recommend to test the optimal pro-
duct individually. Our consultants 
will be happy to assist you.

WARNING: Risk of fire in case of ex-
posure to direct sunlight!

TECHNICAL DETAILS
Material: Glass
Size: Ø 80 mm
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